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Letters
The good old days

I wish every orthcdontist could read your
editorial in the Summer 1990 issue, “The good
old days — were they really so good?”, and
realize the outstanding changes that have oc-
curred in the practice of orthodontics. I con-
tinue to tell graduates at the University of the
Pacific that if I were practicing today by the
standards [ was taught in the 1960s [ would be
guilty of malpractice.

Golden Scroll Award goes to
The Angle Orthodontist

Congratulations, your entry in the 1990 Inter-
national College of Dentists Journalism Awards
Competition has been selected to receive the
Golden Scroll Award in Division I

The Angle Orthodontist is a significant publica-
tion in its 59th year that has been redesigned in
large format with handsome typography and
fine illustration. A narrow outside column
on each page accommodates figure and table
legends. The article abstract and list of key
words used in the article are handled well. Paper
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We have come a long way and the changes
have been most rewarding for our patients and
fellow practitioners. Thank you for continuing
to give us outstanding “food for thought” and
reflection.

—Arthur A. Dugoni, DDS, MSD
Dean and Professor of Orthodontics,
University of the Pacific
Immediate Past President,
American Dental Association

and printing are exceptionally good.

It is for this reason that the officers and
Regents of the USA Section invite you to receive
your award from the President of the Section,
Dr. Eugene Brinker, during the morning ses-
sion of the American Association of Dental Edi-
tors meeting in Boston on October 11, 1990.

—William E. Hawkins, DDS, FICD
Chairman, Awards Committee
International College of Dentists
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